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Pskowski, Samantha L (DOH)

From: Jeb Shepard <jeb@wsma.org>
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:03 AM
To: Pskowski, Samantha L (DOH)
Cc: Katerina LaMarche
Subject: WSMA supports prohibition on vitamin E acetate

Dear Ms. Pskowski , 
 
On behalf of the Washington State Medical Association (WSMA), thank you for the opportunity to provide comment on 
the proposed rules related to the prohibition of vitamin E acetate (WSR 20-18-012). The WSMA supports the permanent 
adoption of existing emergency rules that ban the sale of vapor products containing vitamin E acetate. Regulation of 
tobacco products is of great importance to the WSMA and we appreciate the State Board of Health’s effort to protect 
the health and safety of Washingtonians.  
 
We appreciate your consideration of these comments. Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely,  
Jeb 
 
 
Jeb Shepard 
Director of Policy 
Washington State Medical Association (WSMA) 
Email: jeb@wsma.org  
Phone: (360) 791-9374 

  
 


